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Headteacher: Sara Rider 

Assistant Headteachers: Hans Ramduth, Rebecca 

Seaton,Rachel Mottershead  & Georgina Nixon  

Tuesday 19th September 2017 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We hope your children have enjoyed their first week back at school. We would like to give you some information 

about Year 4 organisation for the year. 

PE 

PE will be on the following days for each class: 

 Willow – Wednesday and Friday 

 Chestnut and Pine – Monday and Wednesday 

 Sycamore – Thursday and Friday  

 Poplar – Monday and Thursday 

Children should bring their PE kits to school at the start of each week and take them home on Friday.  If they 

do not have their PE Kit, they will not be allowed to take part in the lesson.  Children should not wear jewellery 

or watches for PE.  If you child is unable to take part in a PE lesson, please send a note to the class teacher. 

Homework  

Homework will be handed out on Friday and will be due the following Tuesday.  Homework will consist of:  

 Read and Respond  

 Maths 

 Spelling 

 Research – Children should complete at least two research projects each half term based on our topic 

work.  The list of projects will be glued into their homework books.  Our first topic is Robots. 

Curriculum  

Attached is an overview of the Year 4 curriculum for the year.   

If you have any questions or concerns please come and discuss these with the class teacher.  Parents and carers 

are invited to a short session in your Willow classroom to discuss the above information with class teachers and 

ask any questions.  This will be on Thursday 21st of September from 3:15-3:30. 

Yours Sincerely, Year 4 Teachers, 

Mrs Jones, Miss McArdle, Mrs Adam, Miss Bannigan and Miss Dougall. 
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